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CENTRAL HIGH CLOSED, ALL OTHER STX DISTRICT SCHOOLS OPEN 

NOVEMBER 14 

 

ST. CROIX, USVI – St. Croix Central High School will remain closed on November 14 as 

investigations continue into the gaseous odor affecting the campus. All other district schools will 

resume regular schedules, following early dismissal on November 13 due to an island-wide power 

outage. 

The Department of Education is working closely with the Department of Planning and Natural 

Resources, Department of Health division of Environmental Health, VITEMA and Waste 

Management to identify the source of the odor that began affecting the Central High School 

campus on November 12. 
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